
 

 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Get ready—the Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! This is a great opportunity to connect 
with your child over the thrill of bringing home new books to dive into again and again. Studies show 
that kids read more when they choose books for themselves. A love of independent reading boosts 
academic success, plus children who read more frequently also report improved mental health. 
 
Here’s everything you need to know about the Book Fair: 
 
Dates: Thursday, April 10 
Location: Kindergarten Multipurpose Room  
 
Family Shopping: Thursday, April 10, 6-7:30pm with a brief pause for the PTA meeting at 6:30 
 
There’s even more info on our school’s Book Fair homepage: 
 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/kindergartencenter 
 
While you’re there, set up a Book Fair eWallet, the digital payment account that allows your child to 
shop for books at the Fair without cash. Then share your eWallet link so friends and extended family 
can add funds. 
 
eWallets are the only way to shop at the Kindergarten center* Please setup under your student’s 
name and remember to account for sales tax. Good news! Leftover funds can always be transferred 
to your eWallet at your school next year. 
 
Many of us still remember the rush of finding the perfect book at a Scholastic Book Fair. I hope you’ll 
join your child at our school’s Fair and share a reading experience they’ll remember forever.  
 
Happy reading, 
 
Haydee Garripoli 
PTA President 
Kindergarten Center 
 
PS: Kindergarten center hosts a cashless book far, please setup an eWallet for your student to shop. 
 
*Adults may use a credit card, apple pay, or google pay at family shop night 
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